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From the Rabbi’s Desk    

Dear Congregants, 
he month of May 

has unusually 

brought us numerous 

rainy cold days.  We 

kept our spirit up and 

longed for the days 

when we can store 

our winter coats away 

and get our summer's 

wardrobe out. These 

days are finally here! 

We celebrate them 

with many events, Men 

and Youth of the Year, 

Sisterhood, Journal, 

Hebrew School Lag 

B'Omer BBQ and 

much more. 
ur hearts were 

heavy as we lost 

some beloved 

members yet, we will 

continue their legacy 

through charitable acts 

and kindness. They 

want us to be happy 

and moving on with 

our lives. Challenges 

lay in every corner, 

but we must be strong 

and overcome these 

obstacles. 
ith 

heartwarming 

feelings, we 

congratulate our 

esteemed talented Bar/ 

Bat Mitzvahot: 

 
Mason Goldmacher  

May 18 

 
Madeline Bernstein  

May 26 

 
Morgan Stollow  

July 27 

 
Caden Pfaff  

August 3 

 
Cassidy Khrinenko 

October 19 

Zachary Bazini 

November 9 

 
Avery Stein-Grantis 

November 23 
 

ur youngsters 

have been 

advancing in their 

Judaic studies. We are 

proud of the Jewish 

values that were 

instilled in them. They 

are our future 

generation and they 

carry the torch of 

Jewish identity 

forward, linking 

between generations 

and uplifting our 

Jewish spirit.  
ebrew School 

registration for 

next school year just 

started, please register 

your child and spread 

the word! L'dor 

V'Dor! 

Shalom, 
 

-Rabbi Moshe P. 
Weisblum, PhD 

The Award Winning 
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Please feel free to contact:  

Gail Jeby-Levy 

president@congbt.org 

Message from the President  
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The Congregation  

Beth Tikvah Times  

is published monthly by  

Congregation Beth Tikvah 

 3710 Woodbine Ave. 

Wantagh, New York  

11793 

516-785-2445 

Check us out on the Web 

at: 

http://www.congbt.org 

Gail Jeby-Levy 

une 2024-the last 

month of our 6-year 

administration! 

WOW! Six years ago, we 

proposed a very aggres-

sive agenda, covering 

many aspects of congrega-

tion life and operations. I 

am very happy to report 

that over 96% of our 

agenda proposals, plus add

-ons, have been undertak-

en, completed and/or are 

ongoing.  

s we head toward 

the seventh year, we 

will continue to fo-

cus our energies on at-

tracting new congregants 

and Hebrew School stu-

dents and ensuring that 

everyone stays in touch, 

and continues to be well, 

secure, safe, protected 

and together. What we 

have learned, if nothing 

else over these past 6 

years, is the fact that we 

Jews are resilient, stead-

fast, individualized, muti-

cultured and come from 

all walks of life.  

ay was a good 

month with many 

wonderful events/

programs: the Bar and Bat 

Mitzvahs of Mason 

Goldmacher and Made-

leine Bernstein, the Yom 

Ha’Atzamaut Program, the 

Sisterhood Fashion Show, 

the Jerry Friedman Mem-

bership Shabbat Dinner, 

the Jewish Men’s Club 

Honoree event and of 

course our Lag B’Omer 

Barbecue Event, just to 

name a few.  

une is going to be 

equally exciting. We 

have our Sisterhood 

Women of Achievement 

Award Ceremony, our 

Installation Shabbat Cere-

mony, and of course our 

wonderful Journal Gala, to 

name just a few of our 

upcoming programs and 

events.  

ith all our upcom-

ing events we must 

not, however, for-

get the meaningful holiday 

of Shavuot, in June: 

Shavuot (Festival of 

Weeks)  

From June 11, 2024, at 

sunset, to nightfall on June 

13, 2024, we will be cele-

brating the holiday of Sha-

vuot. As we all know, the 

significance of this holiday 

is that it commemorates 

the giving of the Torah at 

Mount Sinai over 3,300 

years ago.  

It is a time for study, pray-

er, and celebrating the 

spiritual connection be-

tween G-d and the Jewish 

people. It is a time of re-

newal and acceptance, 

where the covenant be-

tween God and the Jewish 

people is celebrated.  

We will begin celebrating 

this wonderful holiday 

with a Shavuathon event, 

in our Sanctuary, begin-

ning at 8PM on the even-

ing of June 11. We will 

continue our celebrations 

and spiritual reflections on 

the mornings of June 12 

and June 13 with services 

Continued  on Page 9 

Congregation Beth Tikvah thanks Investors Foundation and Citizens Philanthropic Foundation for their  

generous grant support. The Citizens Philanthropic Foundation partnered with Investors Foundation to  

underwrite Congregation Beth Tikvah Times.  

Celebrate your birthday, 

anniversary, or any  

special occasion with us 

and sponsor a Kiddush or 

Oneg Shabbat.  

Please call  

Bruce Hartman  

516-974-6647 
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YAHRZEITS 

In Memory of 
Father Abraham Faber by Carol Tallis 

Mother Jean Stein by Freya Novack 

Arthur Schwartz by Ron & Wendy 

   Schwartz 

Sister Ilise Greenstein by Celia Garb 

Uncle, Michael Wunsch by  

   Lorraine Levin 

Mother Dora Winderbaum by  

   Celia Garb 

Grandmother Fannie Wald by Susan & 

   Jody Wald 

Grandmother Jennie Schwartzman by 

   Joseph Schwartzman 

Mother/Mother-in-law by Steve & 

   Carol Feldman 

Jacob Shapiro by Stu &  

   Marilyn Spector 

Mother Mary Fruchter by Sy Fruchter 

Father Joseph Rosen by  

   Helene Fruchter 

Father-in-law Joseph by Doris Joltin 

Aunt Anna Wekselblatt by  

   Debbie Kravitz 

Grandmother Fannie Schwartz by 

   Fran & Neil Bezerman 

Father Al Fogel by Gita Freed 

Father Bernard Moskowitz by  

   Sheila Greenberg & Family 

Husband Paul Greenberg by Sheila 

   Greenberg & Family 

Father Zvi Ciemny by Leah Hartman 

Mother-in-law Libby Samett by  

   Robert Jackowitz 

Sister-in-law  Pearl Levine by  

   Adele Schecker 

Grandfather Isidore Block by  

   Linda Katz 

Father Irwin Cohen by Joel Cohen 

Father Jerry Landman by  

   Aaron Landman 

Father Stanley Kolton by  

   Barbara Nadel 

Mother Beatrice Haveson by  

   Shelley Slutsky 

Father Dr. Milton Haveson by  

   Shelley Slutsky 

Sylvia Drasner by Lawrence & Carol 

   Beck 

Mother Fay Cohen by Irwin Cohen 

Mother-in-law Esther Joltin by  

   Doris Joltin 

Sister-in-law Lillian Berke by  

   Adele Schecker 

Sister Sandra Blumstein by  

   Irwin Cohen 

Father Robin Harvy Bergman by  

   Stanley Bennett Bergman 

 

Donations 
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Please Note: 

The minimum cost of a 

donation to appear is $18. 

Relative Marilyn Stambler by  

   Sandra & Mark Drummer 

Sister Miriam Kershner by  

   Walter Hearns 

Father Martin Goldberg by  

   Judith Horowitz 

Florence Gold by Marlene  

   Horowitz 

Father Seymour Bezerman by  

   Neil & Fran Bezerman 

Former husband Elliot Epstein by 

   Phyllis Malcmacher 

Mother Helen Feit by Barbara Feit 

Zelda Terkeltoub by Minna &  

   Alvin Sedler 

Rich's aunt Sadie Polonsky by 

   Richard & Sherry Bockstein 

Father William Schultz by  

   Richard Schultz 

Father  Max Bergen by Sandra  

   Wechsler 

Father Jack Shulman by  

   Sherry Cohen 

Grandfather Louis Gilman by 

   Carole Goldberg 

Father Chaim Satz by Rachel  

   Kleinfeld 

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES 

In Honor of 

Gladys & Sol Zweben on the birth of their granddaughter 

   Julianna Madelyn, by Yolda & Gary Davis  

Sol & Gladys Zweben on the birth of their granddaughter,  

   Julianna Madelyn, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Sol & Gladys Zweben on the birth of their granddaughter,  

   by Board of Trustees 

Alice Eckstein's son Jeffrey's engagement, by Carol Tallis 

Sherry Cohen, by Carol Tallis 

Avery Grantis, by Carol Tallis 

Sy Fruchter, by Carol Tallis 

Meredith Bernstein, for Madeline's Bat Mitzvah,  

   by Board of Trustees 

Richard Slutzah, for Madeline's Bat Mitzvah by  

   Board of Trustees 

Adele & Barry Schecker, by Abby & Harold Eisenberg 

In Memory of 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Selma Stern 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Lynda & Eleanor Extract 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Estelle Friedman 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Libby Segerdahl 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Sy & Helene Fruchter 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Carol Tallis 

Adele Schecker, by Sherry Cohen 

Adele Schecker, by Alice Eckstein 

Adele Schecker, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Adele Schecker, by Sy & Helene Fruchter 

Rachel Shapiro, by Jerry & Helene Wohlstetter 

Rachel Shapiro, by Joseph & Annette Schwartzman 

Rachel Shapiro, by Fred & Bonnie Marks 

Rachel Shapiro, by Maddy & Mike Ross 

Rachel Shapiro, by Richard Slutzah 

Continued  on Page 9 
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We are sure that you 

have noticed the 

Tree of Life in the 

Lobby of our Syna-

gogue! There are 

plenty of Leaves      

available to com-

memorate a Special 

Occasion. How 

about a Bar or Bat 

Mitzvah Leaf or a 

Leaf for a New Baby 

in the  Family?  
Please call Esther 

Kamlet @ 516-735-

0796 
 

Buy your Leaf now! 

TREE OF LIFE   

Thank you to Sisterhood and all our Congregation family for the bricks in 

memory of Sandy.     

 

Rich Slutzah, the Bernstein and Baker families and Linda Katz. 

 

 

The Drummer Family would like to thank the entire CBT Family for all the 

love and support shown to us following the passing of Betty Drummer.  Your 

kind words and thoughts provided comfort at a very  difficult time. 

 

The Drummer Family 

Mazal Tov to... 

Annie Lelonek on her graduation from the Benjamin N. Cardozo School 

of Law on June 3rd.  She will be awarded a Juris Doctor degree. 
 

Esta and Glenn Lachow on the engagement of their daughter Rachel 

Anne to Jeremy Noah Allen.  

Condolences 

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of our long 
time congregant Adele Schecker. 

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of our long 

time congregant, Howard Freedman, husband of Barbara Freed-

man. Our condolences to Barbara and the Freedman family.  

 

It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of Rachel 

Shapiro,  

sister of our congregant Victor Feiwel. Our condolences to Victor 

and the Feiwel and Shapiro families.  



 

If any group or club wishes to have publicity for an 

event published in local weekly papers, Jewish Week, 

Newsday etc. please e-mail all information to  

Bob Cooper at 

 

flyingbob@brianel.com 

680-3003 

 

At least 5 weeks before the event. 

Publicity 
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June 9 — Journal Celebration 

June 11 — Shavuathon 

June 14 — Installation Shabbat 

June 28 — Shabbat at the  

                  Beach 

Coming Events  

Announcements 

DOLLARS FOR DONATIONS 
Do You have a household item you want to sell? 

List it in the CBT Times, and 100% of the pro-

ceeds of the sale will be donated to Congrega-

tion Beth Tikvah. 

For example, if you have a chair that you no 

longer want, you can list it for sale in the Beth 

Tikvah Times with the selling price, and a fellow 

congregant can buy it. 100% of the proceeds will 

go back to Congregation Beth Tikvah.   

Email your name, phone number, item descrip-

tion, picture of the item and what price you 

would like to list it for to AB ROHER at 

ab_roher@cotyinc.com. I will then post it and 

you will then negotiate the sale with congregant 

who wants it. 

 

 

MONTHLY TEHILLIM PRAYER GROUP 
Anyone interested in reciting tehillim of 

strength, gratitude or healing see Leah Hartman 

or Fran Rosenberg for details. This will occur on 

the 2nd Tuesday of each month upon request, 

meeting in the shul library.  

 

 

 

 

LEARN CONVERSATIONAL HEBREW 
Interested in learning conversational Hebrew 

with the Rabbi?  If interested, please call the of-

fice. We are trying to organize a morning, after-

noon, evening or possibly Sunday class. Why not 
give it a try!!!!!!! 

 
SISTERHOOD SOCIAL ACTION  

COMMITTEE 
Sisterhood is looking for a few women to help 

with Social Action. Please give us a little of your 

time.   

Get involved!! If you have any 

 questions, please contact Doris Joltin. 

 

 

CBT SUPPORT GROUP 
The CBT support group met on Monday, May 

13. We had a very nice turnout. We would con-

tinue to welcome new members. CBT members, 

as well as non-members, are welcome to attend.  

If you have "cares to unburden" in a warm, wel-

coming, confidentiaI,  nonjudgemental group, we 

are here for you.  

Our tentative next meeting date is 6/10 at 1 PM. 

Looking forward to seeing you then. 

Susan Wald 
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I cannot believe this is my 

last article as Sisterhood 

President, two years have 

passed so quickly. I know 

our next president Ada 

Marcus will do a great 

job. 

I need to thank all the 

people on my board for 

helping me through the 

years. 

Each one of them did an 

unbelievable job. It is so 

hard to enumerate all of 

the wonderful things that 

have happened over the 

two years of my Presi-

dency, but the Officers 

and Board of Directors of 

our Sisterhood made the 

job so much easier.  

Carole Freidman our 

dedicated Torah Fund 

chairperson, stepped up 

to also become the 

Treasurer and worked 

with Judy Kressel, the 

Financial Secretary, to 

make sure our finances 

were in good order. Ada 

Marcus took our minutes 

and sent out minutes, 

notices and flyers to our 

members. Elaine Hearns 

kept up with all our cor-

respondence. Linda 

Shumsey and Carole 

Goldberg were our Fund-

raising Vice Presidents 

and put together a fabu-

lous fashion show. Includ-

ed in our fundraising ac-

tivities this year were the 

continuation of the 

Leagram program and the 

reintroduction of the 

Honey for the High Holi-

days program both ably 

led by Karen Seltzer. Our 

programming Vice Presi-

dents Linda Katz and 

Sandy Shuchman put to-

gether some wonderful 

programs at our monthly 

general meetings. Thanks 

to Nell Landman for help-

ing me write every article 

for the Tikvah Times (this 

one included) and all the 

flyers. Thank you to Beth 

Stern for the great Judai-

ca Shop that we have and 

to Selma Stern for our 

fabulous book club. Susan 

Wald and Linda Extract, 

our Social Action Chairs, 

led us in monthly Mitzvah 

projects in which we do-

nated many different 

items to organizations 

that serve people in need. 

Gita Freed again pro-

duced a vibrant calendar. 

Helene Fruchter kept us 

informed about BQLI 

events and Suzanne Suss-

wein brought us stories 

about International Jewry. 

Rose Treshan, our Reli-

gious Activities Vice Pres-

ident shared new infor-

mation about each He-

brew month and Jewish 

holiday at each of our 

Board meetings and at 

many of our general 

meetings as well. Regina 

Leaf, our Membership 

Vice President ensured 

that we had a terrific Paid-

Up Membership dinner. 

Sherry Cohen and Estelle 

Friedman worked on 

Adult Education, Honi 

Paul did hospitality and 

Anna Cohen assisted with 

many of the projects and 

programs, Myra Cohen 

presented at D’var Torah 

at many of our meetings. 

Cookie Cohen made sure 

we had excellent refresh-

ments at our board meet-

ings and general meetings. 

Extra special thanks to 

Marilyn Spector, Carole 

Friedman and Rose 

Treshan who ran the 

meetings while I was in 

Florida. All of the Sister-

hood members who 

helped with everything 

behind the scenes, thanks 

so very much, you are 

amazing. 

I cannot find the words to 

express how grateful I am 

to each and every one of 

the members of the board 

who added so much to 

my term as President. I 

look forward to working 

with all of you in the fu-

ture as one of your past 

presidents. 

 

Doris  
 

Sisterhood 

T 

Doris Joltin 



Men’s Club 

I’m pleased to announce 

the newly elected Men’s 

Club officers and board 

for 2024-2025: 

 

Officers: 

President: Jody Wald 

1st VP: Aaron Landman 

Religious Activities  

   Co-VP’s; Sy Susswein & 

   Irving Freed 

Corresponding Secretary: 

   Rich Rosenkrantz 

Treasurer: Harvey  

   Greenberg 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors: 

Gary Davis 

Jerry Lutzker 

Steve Stein 

Harvey Rabinowitz 

Neil Bezerman 

Dave Glickman 

 

As this is my final article 

as president I want to 

thank all of the officers 

and board who were 

there for me for whatev-

er and whenever I asked. 

I wish Jody all the best. 

I’m positive he will do a 

great job. I’ll be there for 

him for whatever he 

needs or asks. 

As I leave my position, I 

want to say what an hon-

or it was to serve.  

Believe it or not, it was 

fun. 

I usually end my articles 

by saying “Until the Next 

Time.” 

That doesn’t apply here. 

I’ll simply say SHALOM. 

 

Dave 
 

A great time was had by 

all! 

I’m talking about the Fed-

eration of Jewish Men’s 

Clubs brunch honoring 

our Man and Youth of 

the Year, Sy Fruchter and 

Avery Grantis. 

Congregation Beth Tik-

vah was nicely represent-

ed at this event, the first 

time since Covid that it 

was held in person. 

Congratulations one 

more time to two most 

deserving honorees! 
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Dave Kamlet  



CBT greatly benefits from your 

participation and it doesn’t cost 

you anything extra. You can 

defer the $100 year-end charge 

as well. 

 

Cards from many local supermar-

kets are available and in stock!  

 

We also have on hand a small 

inventory of cards from some 

great stores and restaurants that 

are usually only available by spe-

cial order.  Bed, Bath & Beyond 

and Target are stores that many 

of us shop in.  

 

Restaurants that we have inven-

tory on are Starbucks, Cheese-

cake Factory, Outback and Ruby 

Tuesday.   

 

If you would like to purchase any 

gift cards, please call me at (516) 

532-6827 to place your orders. 
 

Thanks for your support of this 

most important program. 

 

 
 
 
Sol Zweben 
(516) 532-6827 

 

Support Congregation Beth Tikvah -  Why Participate in the Gift Card  

Program? 

Shul Gifts  

Tree of  Life                          

$125 

Contact Esther Kamlet   

735-0796 

 

Memorial Plaque $235 

Contact Harold Stern  

516-524-0092 

howster21yahoo.com 

 

Etz Chayim Chumash                                        

$75 

Contact the office 

 

Lev Shalem Machzor 

$36 - Contact the office 

 

Stand up Basic Kiddush    

Contact Bruce Hartman 

 

Stand up Basic Oneg     

Contact Bruce Hartman 

 

Jerry Friedman  

Memorial Walkway  

$75/brick 

Contact Dave Kamlet or 

Lorraine Levin  

There are many happy occa-

sions in our lives; births, 

marriages, engagements, 

anniversaries, bris, bar/bat 

mitzvah, birthdays, baby 

namings etc… 

If you would like to share 

your joy with us by purchas-

ing a gift from our shul, or 

sponsoring an oneg or kid-

dush, some of the costs are 

listed below.  

If you have a loss in your 

life, perhaps you would like 

to make a gift to our shul 

that will memorialize your 

loved one.  
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Haftarot 
Anyone who is interested in chanting 

or reading a Haftarah, please contact 

Leah Hartman at  

anmsmama@verizon.net.  

Thank  you. 

SUBMITTING ARTICLES FOR THE  

NEWSLETTER 
If you are submitting an article, please e-mail it to me at 

marty.brochstein@gmaiI.com. If possible, please also include the article with-

in the text of your e-mail in case I can’t open your attachments. If you are 

submitting a flyer to be placed in the newsletter, e-mail it to me as a pdf.  

 
All articles and flyers should be submitted by the 15th of the 

month for the next newsletter. 

 

Thanks in advance for your help and cooperation.  

 

Marty  Brochstein  

mailto:ifreed@optonline.net
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President continued from Page 2 

in our Sanctuary where we will 

hear the reading of the Ten Com-

mandments followed by a Kiddish 

which will definitely include dairy 

products. Some of us may not 

know that this holiday is also asso-

ciated with the harvest of the first 

fruits in ancient times, symbolizing 

gratitude and connection to the 

land. Shavuot is not only a histori-

cal commemoration but also a 

spiritual experience that reaffirms 

our commitment to our faith and 

heritage. 

his uplifting holiday, coupled 

with our wonderful June 

events and activities, hold a 

deep cultural and spiritual signifi-

cance for all of us and reinforces 

our hope that the new fiscal year, 

beginning on July 1, will bring the 

Hostages home and will see Peace 

in Israel and around the world. 

 

Shalom, 

 

 

Gail R. Jeby-Levy,  
President 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

The gift certificate program for 23/24 obligation will end on June 

15, 2024. Please purchase certificates by that date to meet re-

quirement of $1,000 for single members & $2,000 for married 

couples. Any questions contact Sol Zweben at 516-785-5499 or 

sol.zweben@artintel.net 

Donations  continued from Page 2 

T 

Rachel Shapiro, by Regina Leaf 

Rachel Shapiro, by Arline Mann & Jerry Lutzker 

Howard Freedman, by Everyone at Techsource 

Howard Freedman, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Eileen Weig, Stu Spector’s cousin, by Jerald Wohlstetter 

 

Speedy Recovery to 

Moss Kaufman, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Steven Gershowitz, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

Selma Stern, by Shelley & Larry Slutsky 

Allan Buchalter, by Gail Jeby-Levy 

 

SHIVA MEAL 

In Honor of 

Sy & Suzanne Susswein, by Ira Yankwitt &  

   Gayle Kirshenbaum 

 

In Memory of 

Adele Schecker, by Shelley & Larry Slutsky 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Alice Treinis 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Claudia & George Walne 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Jacquelin Jager 

RABBI'S DISCRETIONARY FUND 

In Memory of 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Marilyn & Stu Spector 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Sherry & Richard Bockstein 

Sherry Moskowitz, by Mara Moss, Ira Moskowitz,  

   Ruth Heilizer 

Howard Freedman, by Jerry Lutzker 

Adele Schecker, by Yola & Gary Davis 

OTHER 

Passover cake donation by Sherry Cohen 
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Torah Fund Campaign 
Join us for Sisterhood’s annual Helen 

Cytryn Torah Fund Evening on Wed. 

June 5th at 7:30 PM. This year we have 

as our guest folk singer Stuart Markus 

who will present a program of Jewish 

music.  Stuart is one of the founding 

members of the group Gathering 

Time.  Admission is free but donations 

to Torah Fund are always welcome. 

July 1st begins the new Torah Fund 

campaign. The theme for the year will 

be “Am Yisrael Chai”.  The pin was 

designed and produced in Israel. As 

soon as a photo of the new pin is 

available I will share it with you. 

If you would like to be a benefactor 

with a donation of $180 or more and 

receive the new pin as a gift please 

contact me at 516-783-1954 or by 

email fredbbb@optonline.net. Dona-

tions can be made in installments by 

June 30, 2025 if you’d like. 

Have you tried sending Torah Fund 

Ecards?  The cards are sent by email 

with your customized message and 

cost $5.00 each. Remember to list our 

Sisterhood on the form so we get 

credit for you donation. Cards are 

available for Happy Birthday, Sympathy, 

Get Well, New Baby, Mazal Tov, All Pur-

pose, Rosh Hashanah and Hanukah. 

Go to https://torahfundecards.jtsa.edu. 

Of course, we still have paper Torah 

Fund cards for sale too for all occa-

sions.  Contact Louise Goldberg 516-

735-6008, Norma Raspler 516-541-

3471 or Elaine Stein 516-694-5683. 

Your contribution of any size to Torah 

Fund provides scholarships and pro-

grams for students at the five Con-

servative/Masorti Seminaries around 

the world that educate our future 

Rabbis, Cantors, teachers, social work-

ers and youth leaders. 

Thank you for your continued sup-

port. 

Carole Friedman 

Torah Fund Chair 

LET’S CONTINUE TO HELP OUR IDF 
Are we still sending supplies to assist the IDF? The answer is “YES” because unfortunately, the war is ongoing.  To 

continue this more efficiently, I am asking that specific supplies be ordered on Amazon but shipped directly to the 

location where we are packing duffel bags for shipment to Israel. 

Among the items most requested by IDF commanders both in Gaza and in the North are: 

• WETOLS Multitools $23.99 each 

• RISEN Israeli Bandage Vacuum Sterile Compression Bandages $12.99 each  

• JUSAID Tourniquet, $19.99/3-pack, or other similar brand                           

• NOOLA 3-Liter Hydration Backpack $35.99 each 

• DURACLEANSE Shower Alternative Body Wipes 100 (2-pack of 50) $30.99  

• RHINO-RESCUE Hemostatic Gauze 4” x 35” $19.99 each                

• WADEO 7200w Windproof Camping Stove $37.99 
You can open the link https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/12ZQ2DVTVIQPK Just be sure that you have 

any items ordered shipped to: 
Duffel Bags for Israel c/o Terri Ackerman                                                                                                                                                   

SYJCC                                                                                                                                                                              

74 Hauppauge Rd                                                                                                                                           

Commack, NY 11725 

There are many other items on the Amazon registry as well, so I encourage you to refer to the list. I realize that many 

of these items are costly, but they will make the effort for our soldiers easier and for some of the items, they will save 

precious lives.  

Len Cohen 516-521-9506  Len111Rx@gmail.com 

mailto:fredbbb@optonline.net
https://torahfundecards.jtsa.edu
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/12ZQ2DVTVIQPK
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BIRTHDAYS 
 

Hilary Berkowitz   6/2 
Linda Katz   6/3 
Sonia Moses   6/4 
Steven Zwick   6/4 
Leah Hartman   6/6 
Susan Freeda   6/7 
Sharon A. Kalina   6/7 
Bonnie Marks   6/7 
Karen F. Seltzer   6/7 
Sandra R. Breslow   6/8 
Phyllis Malcmacher  6/8 
Walter F. Hearns   6/9 
Joel Carter   6/10 
Rose Treshan   6/10 
Robert Seltzer   6/13 
Stuart Spector   6/14 
Tom Grantis   6/15 
Ivy Roberts   6/17 
Myra Cohen   6/18 
Jaime Drantch   6/19 
Sherry Bockstein   6/20 
Herbert L. Valfer   6/20 
Ben Schnapper   6/21 
Gary Marcus   6/24 
Jacquelin Jager   6/25 

Joshua Treshan   6/25 
Ilene Leibowitz   6/26 
Victor Feiwel   6/27 
Gail R. Jeby-Levy   6/27 
Freya Novack   6/28 
Linda Sampliner   6/28 
David Raspler   6/29 
Beverly Heigh   6/30 
 

 
ANNIVERSARIES 

 

Barry M. & Phyllis Reich  6/5 
Gary & Linda Spiegel  6/6 
Leonard & Corinne Cohen  6/8 
Jerry & Jo-Ann Hertzman  6/9 
Norman & Rita Cohen  6/14 
Joshua & Gayle Genn  6/14 
Stanley & Sylvia Rothman  6/16 
Michael & Madeline Ross  6/19 
William & Mona Odin  6/25 
Rick & Janet Shansky  6/25 
Victor & Susan Feiwel  6/26 
Steven M. & Carol E. Feldman 6/26 
Stephen & Ilene Leibowitz  6/27 
Arthur & Debra Marblestone 6/28 
Raphael & Marilyn Newman 6/29 

June Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Sisterhood Book Discussion   

Our next meeting will be on Sun-

day, June 23 at the Synagogue. We 

will be speaking about the memoir 

"Inheritance" by Dani Shapiro. 

In the Spring of 2016. through a 

genealogy website to which she 

had submitted her DNA, Dani 

Shapiro received the astonishing 

news  that her beloved deceased 

father was not her biological fa-

ther.  She embarks on a profound 

journey of understanding.  What 

happened and why is something 

she seeks to find out. 

It is a book about secrets - secrets 

within families kept out of shame 

or self protectiveness. This story 

has been hidden from her for 

more than fifty years. 

This beautifully crafted book 

speaks to themes as current as 

today's  headlines and as old as 

human history. I found it to be a 

very interesting book  and I look 

forward to our discussion. 

 
Selma Stern 

Book Discussion Chairperson 
 

 

 

 

 



Bikur cholim (also 
transliterated bikur ho-
lim) refers to the mitz-
vah (Jewish religious 
commandment) to visit 
and extend aid to the 
sick. It is considered an 
aspect of gemilut 
chasadim (benevolence, 
selflessness, loving-
kindness). It is traditional 
to recite prayers for 
healing, such as the Mi 
Shebeirach prayer in the 
synagogue, and Psalms 
on behalf of the sick. 
Bikur holim societies 
exist in Jewish commu-
nities around the world. 
The earliest bikur holim 
society on record dates 
back to the early Middle 
Ages. The roots of bikur 
holim can be traced 
back to the Torah, when 
G-d visits Abraham after 
his circumcision 
(Genesis 18:1). 

Here at Congrega-
tion Beth Tikvah 
our committee 
strives to keep in 
touch with mem-
bers who are ill or 

even just need to have 
their day brightened a 
bit. We send cards, 
make phone calls, visit 
and may provide a drive 
to an appointment or 
assist with an occasional 
shopping.  

If you think you could 
assist with any of the 
above activities… I 
would love to have you 
join our committee. 
Please contact Esta 
Lachow @ 516-520-
1546 for more infor-
mation.  

If you or someone you 
know may benefit from 
this, please contact Rab-
bi Weisblum @516-785-
2445 or 516-273-2748, 
or Esta Lachow @ 516-
520-1546. 

Shalom, 

Esta Lachow 
Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 

Bikur Cholim  

Committee Members 

Fran Bezerman 

Sandra Drummer 

Mollie Faber 

Helene Fruchter 

Sy Fruchter 

Leah Hartman 

Elaine Hearns 

Esther Kamlet 

Linda Katz 

Esta Lachow 

Glen Lachow 

Annie Lelonek 

Lynn Menzies 

Mara Moss 

Freya Novack 

Norma Raspler 

Ben Schnapper 

Marian Spitzer 

Suzanne & Sy Susswein 

Lucille Wechsler 

Bikur Cholim Committee News  
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The BIKUR CHOLIM 

COMMITTEE is look-

ing for blank greeting 

cards that you would 

like to donate.  These 

cards are used to send 

speedy recovery and 

good wishes to those 

who are sick and recov-

ering from an illness.  

Please bring any cards 

you have to the office. 

Thank you. 

 

Tehillim, or Psalms, have been recited by Jews for thousands of years. These ancient prayers open our 

hearts and bring renewal and strength to our daily lives. We at CBT in conjunction with Bikur Cholim have 

formed a Tehillim Circle. Please join us on the second Tuesday of most months (on request) for our 

Tehillim Service for the healing of our sick. For specific schedules of services check our Shabbat Shalom or 

call Leah Hartman at home 516-221-5133 or cell 516-459-2021. The power of this group is that it utilizes 

the collective strengths of those who are saying the psalms together. Join us and bring the names of those 

persons to be included in our prayers. If you can’t make it, call the office with the person’s name and their 

mother’s name, and we will include the person’s name in our communal listing. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mitzvah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mitzvah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Judaism
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Altruism
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chesed
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Chesed
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mi_Shebeirach
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mi_Shebeirach
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Torah
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Abraham
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Circumcision
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Book_of_Genesis
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CBT Receives Grant from Citizens Philanthropic Foundation  

and Investors Foundation 

 
     By Jo-Ann Hertzman — Corporate, Foundation & Media Relations 
 

                                                                                                                                                         

 
Congregation Beth Tikvah was recently awarded two generous grants: a $2,500 grant from  

Citizens Philanthropic Foundation and a $2,500 grant from Investors Foundation. The Citizens 

Philanthropic Foundation partnered with Investors Foundation to underwrite Congregation Beth 

Tikvah Times, the High Holiday and Membership Guide and our Spring Holiday Guide. 

 

 

 

CBT DOES IT AGAIN!! May Mitzvah is a Success! 
With very little advance notice, the CBT Sisterhood, and Temple Members were able to provide lots of 

needed items to the Mid Island Y JCC’s Power of Belongings Project, to support Long Island Teens in crisis. 

Unfortunately, the teen population living in homeless shelters or in foster care are often “unseen” and sup-

plies for their comfort and success are minimal. We helped the Y in gathering supplies to fill duffle bags with 

amazon gift cards, activity kits, and other items to help boost self-esteem during difficult times in the teens’ 

young lives.  

When I brought our donations to the Y, Rhonda Green, the Volunteer Coordinator, thanked us very 

much.  She appreciated our synagogue’s donations, adding, “go team!” 

Then, just when we thought we were all done making our May mitzvah donations, the Mid Island Y JCC re-

alized that a collection was made for females, 

but not males who could also benefit from 

getting some "belongings" of their own.  

So once again, our Sisterhood and Temple 

members rose to the occasion, and we were 

able to make a 2nd trip to the Mid Island Y 

with donated goods.  

A big YASHER KOACH, and THANK YOU, to 

all who participated in this wonderful  

mitzvah. 



Page 14  

Lag Ba’Omer Picnic! 
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The weather was great for our get-together over 

Memorial  Day weekend . 

We are now planning our next event which should 

be a summer concert. 

Wishing you all  a good summer   

     

Linda Katz and  
Sherry Cohen 

Chavurah 
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Open Sundays 
10 AM– 2 PM 
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Calendar  
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Please Note: 

 

Virtual Morning Minyan: 

Sundays @ 9:00 AM 

Monday @ 8:00 AM 

Thursday @ 8:00 AM 

 

Virtual Evening Minyan: 

Monday @ 8:00 PM 

Thursday @ 8:00 PM 

 

Fri Evening Services 8 PM  

Sat Morning Services 10 AM 

 

JULIETS meets Thursdays  

12 noon-4:00 PM 

 

 

Su 6/2  Argyle Theatre 2:00 PM 

M 6/3  Executive Council Meeting 8:30 PM 

Tu 6/4  Men's Club Board Meeting 7:30 PM 

W 6/5  Sisterhood Torah Fund Evening 7:30 PM 

Th 6/6  Woman of Achievement Gala 5:45 PM 

Su 6/9  Men's Club Bowling 9:45 AM 

   Journal Celebration 4:00 PM 

M 6/10  CBT Support Group 1:00 PM 

Tu 6/11  Tehillim Service 10:00 AM 

   Shavuathon 8:00 PM 

W 6/12  Shavuot 10:00 AM 

Th 6/13  Shavuot - Yizkor 10:00 AM 

F 6/14  Installation Shabbat 8:00 PM 

Su 6/16  Father's Day  

Th 6/20  Board of Trustees Meeting 8:00 PM 

Su 6/23  Sisterhood Book Discussion 10:30 AM 

Tu 6/25  Lecture Series 7:30 PM 

W 6/26  Sisterhood Board Meeting 7:30 PM 

F 6/28  Shabbat at the Beach 6:00 PM 

Th 7/4  Independence Day  

Tu 7/9  Tehillim Service 10:00 AM 

Th 7/11  Men’s Club Golf Instruction 7:00 PM 

   Executive Council Meeting 8:30 PM 

Th 7/18  Board of Trustees Meeting 8:00 PM 

F 7/26  Shabbat at the Beach 6:00 PM 



Non-Profit Organization 
U.S. Postage 

PAID 
Wantagh, NY 
Permit # 19 

Or CURRENT  
RESIDENT Office 516-785-2445 

Religious School 516-491-6878 

  

Youth Office 516-221-1650 

Fax 516-785-5363 

Rabbi Emeritus Dr. Alan Lavin 

Rabbi Emeritus Mordecai  Rubin z’’l 

Rabbi  Moshe P. Weisblum 

PhD 

  

  

  

President Gail Jeby-Levy 

Editor Martin Brochstein 

CONGREGATION 

BETH TIKVAH 

3710 Woodbine Avenue 
Wantagh NY  11793 

 

FRIDAY June 7 / 2 Sivan 

 Candle Lighting   8:05 PM   

SATURDAY June 8  

  Bamidbar     10:00 AM  

 

 

SHAVUOT 

TUESDAY June 11 

 Candle Lighting   8:07 PM 

WEDNESDAY June 12 

  First Day     10:00 AM  

THURSDAY June 13 

  Second Day     10:00 AM  

 

 

FRIDAY June 14 / 9 Sivan 

 Candle Lighting   8:09 PM  

SATURDAY June 15 

  Nasso      10:00 AM  

 

 

FRIDAY June 21 / 16 Sivan  

 Candle Lighting   8:11 PM   

SATURDAY June 22  

  B’Ha’alotcha    10:00 AM  

 

FRIDAY June 28 / 23 Sivan  

 Candle Lighting   8:11 PM   

SATURDAY June 29  

  Sh’lach     10:00 AM  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

DAILY MINYAN: 

 Sunday Morning   9:00 AM 

 Civic Holidays   8:00 AM 

 Monday, Thursday &  

         Rosh Chodesh      8:00 AM 

 Evening Minyan (when requested) 8:00 PM 

Schedule of Services/Candle Lighting 

VOLUME 12 

Mailed June 1, 2024 

Congregation Beth Tikvah is a proud  

member of The United Synagogue of  

Conservative Judaism. 


